Montauk Pool & Spa Bennett Pools

PO Box 549

Montauk, NY 11954

631-668-1119 / 631-329-1110 Email: Montaukpoolandspa@gmail.com jmb.mps@gmail.com *PLEASE EMAIL BY AUGUST 15TH*

Dear Pool & Spa Owner,

Montauk Pool & Spa / Bennett Pools appreciates your continued patronage this season and hope to service your pool in the upcoming year. In advance, thank you for returning the surveys they are very helpful in evaluating and improving our services.

Unfortunately, the summer season is quickly coming to an end. Now is the time to schedule your pool / spa closings and order your winter covers. Of course, we suggest a safety mesh Loop-Loc system. Call for price quotes, Once again thank you for doing business with us this past season, if you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call John Bennett at 631- 668-1119 /631- 329-1110 or email: montaukpoolandspa@gmail.com jmb.mps@gmail.com.

CLOSING FORM

Date of Closing Desired:

Includes a complete shutdown, winterization and water preparation for the winter. Two gallons of Anti-freeze or more will be added at \$10.00 a gallon along with four gallons of chlorine at \$4.90 a gallon. Winter Algaecide will be added at a \$95.00 dollar charge. This will help control algae over the winter.

Please note: All attempts will be made to close the pool on the desired date; however due to scheduling, pools may be closed later than requested, but never earlier. *PLEASE EMAIL BY AUGUST 15TH*

WATER AND ELECTRIC ACCESSIBILITY REQUIRED

Name:	Date:	Telephone:
Address:	Signature:	